NPHA 2010 Annual Meeting
Special Pre-Meeting Excursion to Gettysburg
Sunday, March 7, 2010
8:00am - 2:00pm

The National Park Hospitality Association is very excited to announce that
our local concessioners operating at Gettysburg National Military Park - NPHA
members Gettysburg Tours, Inc. and ARAMARK Parks & Destinations - have
invited all meeting participants on a special excursion to Gettysburg prior to
the start of the meeting. Participants will depart from The Ritz-Carlton via
bus no later than 8:00am on Sunday, March 7, and will return in time to
participate in the 4:30pm NPHA Board of Directors Meeting.

The excursion will include an interpretive bus tour from The Ritz-Carlton up
to the park (approximately two hours) with a light breakfast, a self-guided
walking tour of the new museum and visitor center, a 20-minute film
entitled, “A New Birth of Freedom” about the Battle of Gettysburg, a viewing
of and interpretation about the Gettysburg Cyclorama (the dramatic 1884
painting that depicts “Pickett's Charge”), lunch provided at ARAMARK's onsite
saloon, and a battlefield tour via bus on the return trip.

We will have room for guests, but please let us know if you are planning to
bring someone with you.

You must let us know if you plan to take advantage of this exciting excursion
by Wednesday, February 24! If you have not yet registered for the meeting,
please indicate if you plan to participate in the excursion on your registration
form by checking the appropriate box. If you have already registered and
would like to participate, please let Mindy Meade know via email at
mmeade@funoutdoors.com.




